

JAY DARDENNE
LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

State of Conisiana

OFFICE OF THE LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR
DEPARTMENT OF CULTURE, RECREATION & TOURISM
OFFICE OF CULTURAL DEVELOPMENT

CHARLES R. DAVIS
DEPUTY SECRETARY

PAM BREAUX
ASSISTANT SECRETARY

Exhibit Z. Allstar Site LA SHPO Letter of Site Recommendation

May 1, 2012

Mr. Jim A. Cavanaugh Project Manager Baton Rouge Area Chamber

Re:

200 Acre LED site in West Baton Rouge Parish

Dear Mr. Cavanaugh:

This is in response to your letter regarding the above-referenced project. Due to the size of the proposed project and its geographic location our office is requesting that a Phase I archaeological survey be conducted prior to construction.

I have attached a list of contracting archaeologists for your reference. If you have any questions concerning these comments, please contact Rachel Watson in the Division of Archaeology at (225) 342-8165.

Sincerely,

Pam Breaux

State Historic Preservation Officer

PB:RW:kd